
 

DHW Dental Bulletin 
 
 

 

► Non-Face-to-Face Dentistry: Extended to September 
2023 

Select non-face-to-face services are temporarily insured within current DHW dental programs. The 

effective date has been extended to September 30th, 2023. 

The provincial policy on the Provision of Publicly Funded Virtual Health Services, which applies to 

all publicly funded health services including dental professional services, remains in effect and can 

be viewed online at: https://novascotia.ca/dhw/publications/Provision-of-Publicly-Funded-Virtual-

Health-Services.pdf  

Please see the DHW Dentist’s Bulletin published May 29th, 2020 for details on billing guidelines: 
https://novascotia.ca/dhw/dental-programs/dental-bulletins/DHWDentalBulletinMay2020.pdf  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

DHW Dentists Guide: 

Visit www.novascotia.ca/dhw/children-dental for links to DHW’s latest Dentists Guide 
 
 

Questions? 

For any clarifications, please call customer service at Nova Scotia’s dedicated line: 

1-833-739-4035 (8:30 AM – 4:30 PM) 
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